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 Above: a new little one – still very uncertain 

 
 Above: attending a class graduation  

    
Above: an enjoyable outing    

 
DDDDear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    

Here is a report from a volunteer couple Delmar and Lauren (above) 

                       “We both dreamed of volunteering at a children's home since 
we were teenagers. It is exciting how God has led us to live our 
dream at Welcome Home for half a year. Our days are spent tutor-
ing children who are struggling in school, doing therapy with our 
little friend Oscar, spending quality time with sibling groups to bond 
them, reading and playing with the kids, hanging laundry--doing 
whatever the children and staff need from us most. We shadow the 
social workers in their field work and visit other local orphanages 
and missions, learning all we can. You never know what a day will 
hold. The days are full of little miracles: watching a six year old be-
gin to write, seeing Oscar start to use his right hand, helping a child 
learn how to feel love, seeing a timid smile from a sad little face.  
These six months are a cannon-ball splash into what God is doing 
in the orphan's world and is giving us a deeper sense of direction for 
our lives and ministry. We go to bed very tired every night, thankful 
to be in Uganda with its beautiful people.” 
Below: lots of fun for all- including the mums, a day of face painting 

 

We really appreciate all your love and support of our children! 
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Above: Oscar (hydrocephalic) enjoying life 

 Above: a new little one, sad for a season 

 
Above: such trust 


